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 PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
   OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

March 1, 2024 

The Honorable Jolene Ivey 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

1301 McCormick Drive 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Ivey: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is legislation to establish an Office of 

Procurement. Section 503 of the Prince George’s County Charter provides that the County 

Executive may propose changes to the organization for the Executive branch, including the 

establishment of the abolition of agencies, and the assignment of punction, powers and duties 

among agencies, which proposals shall be set forth in Executive Orders in statutory form and be 

submitted to the County Council.   

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you 

have any questions, please contact my office or Jared M. McCarthy, Deputy Chief 

Administrative Officer for Government Operations, at (301) 952-4461. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive 
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